
 
220 Burgess road   
 
 
I have already made a comment in support of the application but am unable to be there to make a 
further comment on Tuesday due to my teaching commitments.   
 
I would like to support the application being brought forward for 220 Burgess Road.  I believe the 
shop owners to be very responsible and respective of their community surroundings.  I am confident 
they would take all sensible steps to respect other businesses and residents in the area and would 
act proactively to respond to any feedback.  I believe that what they are proposing would have a 
positive effect on the area and help create a better environment for the business community along 
that road. 
 
 
 
Cllr Matt Bunday  
Labour Councillor for Swaythling 
@matt_bunday 
 


